

Dear CSA Member,

In an effort to streamline current DNA testing and expand services to our membership the Canadian Simmental Association (CSA) has entered into an agreement with Delta Genomics Laboratories to provide DNA testing services. This move is currently in transition with a target completion date of September 15th 2014. Although we are working towards a seamless transition we ask that members have patience through this process and make the CSA office aware of any issues on either new samples submitted or samples that are currently being processed. DNA testing request process for CSA members has not changed and as in the past please contact the CSA office for all your testing needs and with any questions or concerns you may have.

We would like to thank Quantum Genetix (GenServe Laboratories) for their years of service to CSA members and we look forward to working through this transition with them and on future initiatives.

Regards,

Kelly Ashworth President Canadian Simmental Association